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The environmental information on these boards was used in 
support of the original planning application for the spaceport 
site and is currently being reviewed as part of the preparation 
of the Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) for 
the new planning application. The new EIAR will also include 
equivalent information for the area around Ben Tongue 
where it is proposed that the range control infrastructure will 
now be located.

The new EIAR will be fully scoped with statutory consultees 
(The Highland Council, NatureScot, Scottish Environment 
Protection Agency and Historic Environment Scotland) and 
will be submitted with the new planning application in due 
course.


